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Thank you all! 

 

Uniform Recycling - 29th June 3-5pm Donations welcome 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thanks for all your support during the past Academic year, I look forward 

to our break and we will be back rested and ready for action in September. 

 

I would like to say a special thank you to the many parents who are 

finishing up on the PTA, you have been a great help over the years. 

 

On behalf of the PTA, I would like to wish you all well for the Summer 

ahead! 

 

As always you can contact the PTA with any queries, suggestions or  

offers of help on pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

Olivia McGowan, Chairperson 

 

Olivia , Chairperson  

Contact Us: pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

 

Finally, the PTA would like to wish all the staff, students their families a 

wonderful summer break, see you all in September! 

We wish the 6th Years and the 3rd Years all the best for their Exams next week. We hope that they all achieve great 

success and have no doubt they will be well prepared by the amazing teaching staff we are so lucky to have here in 

Sion Hill. You are all great ambassadors for the school, may good luck be in your favour and your preparation bring 

you fantastic outcomes! 

Best of Luck to all the Exam Years! 

Supporting our school’s commitment to reduce, reuse and recycle we are running a Uniform Recycling day on 

Wednesday June 29th from 3-5pm in the open space in the school. All donations of uniform jumpers and skirts, 

sports gear and school coats washed and ready to go can be left into the office between now and then. Please only 

donate items that are still in wearable condition and only new or nearly new shirts can be accepted. The PTA will 

have the uniforms set out to be taken away on the 29th and there is no charge for any items. 

Firstly, we would like to express our gratitude for all the wonderful support from the entire Parent & Guardian body 

this year. Without your help and support we couldn’t have achieved all we did this year. While still limited by Covid we 

managed to host the Debs reception, run the hugely successful Christmas raffle and provide hampers and run the 

raffles at the musical and the table quiz. The proceeds from the Christmas raffle were used to install the new 

automatic water fountains around the school benefitting all the students and staff! 
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